
 

Memorandum 

 
To:         Dale Berman, Village President  & Service Committee Members 

Cc:     Steven Bosco, Village Administrator  

From:  John Laskowski, Public Works Director  

Date:  March 25, 2020 

Re:         Award Bid for Proposed 2020 Road Program 

 

On March 23, 2020 two bids were received for the 2020 Road Program and are listed 

in the table below.  Geneva Construction Company was the low bidder in the amount 

of $1,163,754.20.  The budget for the project was approximately $1,200,000.  Geneva 

Construction Company has successfully completed road programs in the Village of 

North Aurora in the past.  Attached to this memorandum is a detailed bid tabulation 

and recommendation letter prepared by our consulting engineering firm Engineering 

Enterprises, Inc. 

Geneva Construction                  

Company                               

PO Box 998                           

Aurora, IL 60507 

Builders Paving, LLC. 4413 

Roosevelt Road                          

Suite 108                             

Hillside, IL 60162 Engineer's Estimate 

$1,163,754.20 $1,256,888.00 $1,303,506.50 

The streets targeted for the 2020 Road Maintenance Program are listed in the table 

below. The streets marked with an asterisks (*), will have new water main installed 

as part of the road maintenance program. 

No Street  From To 

1 April Ln Briar  east end 

2 Briar Ln River St (Route 25) April Ln 

3 Dee Rd River St (Route 25) Hill Ave 

4 Arrowhead St Spruce St Spruce St 

5 Greenbriar Ct April Lane south end 

6 Laurel Ln Butterfield Rd Dee Rd 

7 *Maple Ave Lincolnway (Route 31) west end of street 

8 *Elm Ave Lincolnway (Route 31) west end of street 

The consulting engineer and staff are recommending the award of the bid to Geneva 

Construction Company in the amount of $1,163,754.20. 


